
Bonnie has enjoyed exploring on the beach. She would like to wish you 

all a happy and safe half term. Woof, woof! 
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 ~ Wellbeing letter, Children in Need and menu letter, Children’s 

 University Autumn Challenge letter ~ 

 

Wellbeing Information 

 

  Try to get out in the fresh air and enjoy some autumn walks. 
For more information in regard to the Coronavirus see the websites below: 

www.mind.org.hk                                                                          

www.nhs.uk 

Weekly Newsletter Friday 23rd October 2020                                                                                                                         

                           
…working together 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

All of the children in Year 2 have had a fantastic time during our two Big Box Day’s. They have worked brilliantly as a team and 

produced some fantastic London landmarks. Pictures of the models will be available to view on Facebook. A big well done to everyone 

involved in the Big Box event! 

 

Our kitchen staff will be serving a special firework menu on Thursday November 5th November. The menu will be bangers, jackets 

and beans with a chocolate marshmallow sponge for dessert. We are also serving a new two weekly winter menu, starting with week 

2 after the half term break. 

 

Please may parents/carers and pupils refrain from riding a scooter on the school site. It is a potential danger hazard. 

 

All of the nursery children enjoyed their Forest School autumn hunt. They explored the site and made some lovely leaf hats. 

 

I would like to thank you all for your generous food donations for our Harvest Festival. The “Yellow Door” team collected the food 

and we have had a letter of thanks for our food gifts. 

 

Thank you for all your continued support in such changeable times. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely half term break and remember to turn your clocks back an hour this weekend! – Mrs Greensill.                                                               

 
 

Leigh Beck Infant and Nursery Academy  01268 682322    admin@leighbeck-inf.essex.sch.uk 

www.leighbeck-inf.essex.sch.uk 
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Dates for your diary 
 
 

 

 

Little Bears is open from 7.30am - 5.15pm as usual.  Entry and exit through the Nursery. 

 

Monday 2nd November – back to school 

Monday 9th November – Reception Parent Consultations 1-4pm (by phone only) 

Wednesday 11th November – Reception Parent Consultations 1-4pm (by phone only) 

Monday 16th November – Year 1 Disco 3.00 4.15pm 

Tuesday 17th November – Year 2 Disco 2.50-4.05pm 

Wednesday 18th November – Reception Disco 2.45-4.00pm 

Friday 18th December – Break up for the Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January – Back to school 

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 
The kitchen will be serving the winter week 2 menu next week. 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

Cheese & Tomato 

Pizza 

 

Sausage Roll 

 

 

 

Roast Chicken 

Quorn Fillet (V) 

Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Gravy 

 

Mini Taco boats filled 

with Beef Bolognese 

 

 

 

Fillet Of Fish 

Served in a Warm Soft 

Star Shaped Bun 

 

 

 

Potato Faces 

 

 

 

Mini Rosti Bites 

 

 

Roasted Diced 

Potatoes 

 

Potato Wedges 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sweetcorn 

 

Baked Beans 

 

Sliced Carrots 

 

Sweetcorn 

 

 

Corn on the Cob 

 

Ice Cream Pot 

 

 

 

Oaty Crunch 

Biscuit 

 

 

Chocolate 

Brownie 

 

 

Flapjack 

 

Cookie 

 

 

Water, Milk or 

Fruit Juice 

 

 

 

 

 

Water, Milk or 

Fruit Juice 

 

 

 

Water, Milk or 

Fruit Juice 

 

 

Water, Milk or Fruit 

Juice 

 

 

Water, Milkshake or 

Fruit Juice 

 

The 3PR  

 We will be continuing to participate in the 3PR scheme and monitoring the front and back gates. Unfortunately, 

we will not be able to hand out tokens now due to COVID-19 restrictions. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 


